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At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing safe, reliable electricity to our 
neighbors. Unity Substation will be constructed as part of the South Hill 230 kV Electric 
Transmission and Substation Project. This project will bolster reliability and address the 
energy needs of the region.   
 
Project Overview: As new industries enter the region and overall growth continues, there 
is a need to install new electric transmission infrastructure that will enable secure and 
reliable service to residents and businesses in Lunenburg County.  This new substation 
will connect an existing 500 kV electric transmission line to a new 230 kV electric 
transmission line, known as the Unity – Tunstall route.  
 
The Unity Substation will be built on approximately 50 acres of land, just outside of the 
Town of Kenbridge. Construction on the new substation is expected to begin in January 
2024. Substation construction will be completed in 2026.  
 
 

 
 

Representation of a 500/230 kV substation and is not project specific.  

 
 
For more information about the project, visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/southhill. 
You may also contact us by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or 
calling 888-291-0190. 
 
 

 
 


